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Important Information and Reminders
Volunteer Spot:
All parents should either chair one committee or volunteer to help on two committees – sign up on Volunteer Spot!
	Important Event Volunteers Needed:
	Click this Link to sign up for Timer/Announcers
	Click this Link to sign up for Concession Stand
	Click this Link to sign up for Senior Night
	Click this Link to sign up for Play for the Cure
	Click this  Link to sign up for Ball Girl and Boy positions

	Please sign up for PRFH events - here's how it works in 3 easy steps:
	   1. Click the link to go to our invitation page on VolunteerSpot: links above 
	   2. Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to register an account on VolunteerSpot) 
	   3. Sign up! Choose your spots - VolunteerSpot will send you an automated confirmation and reminders
Uniforms/Apparel:
	Apparel orders have been placed and are expected to arrive this week!
	 
Videotaping:
The majority of parents voted to pay to video four games this season for instructional purposes
Games to be taped: 9/8, 9/16, 9/22, 10/11


Upcoming Events
Pictures:  Sept. 9 * Note time adjustment
	Order Forms will be given at practice on Monday
	Everyone must be present and ready for photos at 4:30
	Mrs. DiFoggia is bringing apples and the concession stand will be open!

Washington and Jefferson game:  Sept. 13
[bookmark: _GoBack]Carpools need to be arranged, we will leave the high school at 11:30am and the game starts at 1pm
Please let the coach know if you can’t attend
Spaghetti Dinners:  In the Spirit Room after practice
	Sept. 17 – Hosted by Juniors and Seniors
	Oct. 1 – Hosted by Freshmen and Sophomores * Date change
Play for the Cure:  Sept. 22 
	Sponsor donations are due by Sept. 10
Every family is asked to donate 1 hour of your time during the event and 2 dozen baked goods by 5:00 on game day!
MS Recognition Day Oct. 8
	Players will make a stick tunnel and cheer the girls on!
Practice for JV and Varsity afterwards 
Senior Recognition Day Oct. 11
	Senior pictures need to be in by Sept. 15th to Jane Hudok

*****All information in this newsletter is also posted to http://www.prfieldhockey.com*****
Questions?  Please contact Jane Hudok (janehudok@gmail.com).
We appreciate your support in making the 2014 Field Hockey season successful and fun for our girls!
Thank you, 
PRFH Booster Board
Jane Hudok		Lisa DeFoggia	   Karen Georgiadis		Julia Taylor
President		Vice President	   Treasurer			Secretary
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